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Oregon’s urban growth boundaries are vital to the health and vitality of the state. 

Expanding beyond our UGBs irreversibly damages farm land and forests, and 

worsens traffic by expanding driving distances even further. Plenty of space already 

exists within UGBs — please do not hastily give away what makes Oregon great for 

some tech company looking for the cheapest place to exploit. 


